
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Friday 11th November 2022  

  

  

Letter from the Head Teacher  
  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

I would like to thank you for your immense support during this week’s Ofsted inspection.  

  

Particular thanks go to all the parents and carers who completed the Parent View survey.  

  

Our students, as expected, were exemplary through the process. Indeed, the inspection 

team were impressed by the manners, maturity and hard work of our students.  

  

Please note, that the outcomes of the inspection will be released around Christmas time, 

when the official report is published. We will inform you as soon as the report goes live.  

  

Rest assured that we remain committed to working as a partnership to improve our school for 

all.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  
Dr C Eardley  

Head Teacher  

  

  


